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Distinguished President Kaisis, 

We are pleased to invite you to the Summer School on “Federated Digital Infrastructures in 
Education, Scientific Research and Innovation” organized between 5 and 9 
September, 2022, by the Black Sea Universities Network (BSUN) in collaboration with EGI 
Foundation. 

The event will be held at “Politehnica” University of Bucharest. 

This Summer School is the first of a series which is organized under the frame of the 
Memorandum of Understanding between the Black Sea Universities Network (BSUN) and 
European GRID Infrastructure Foundation (EGI). The aim of the summer school is to provide 
introductory courses on the Federation of Digital Infrastructure and is dedicated for MSc students 
and PhD students from the BSUN member universities and service providers from universities 
and research institutes interested in Federating services and resources with EGI and European 
Open Science Cloud (EOSC). 

The main outcome of this Summer School will be proof-of-concept and pilot federated use cases 
that can be implemented by EGI in collaboration with the participating service providers and 
potentially interested students from BSUN member universities. 

We shall be extremely grateful if you will accept to advertise the Summer School internally within 
your university and networks, particularly to students and service providers that might be 
interested to participate in this event. 

More information can be found on the official website of the event: 

Summer School on “Federated Digital Infrastructures in Education, Scientific Research and 
Innovation” 

The interested parties have to fill online the relevant Application form at the following 
link: Application form. 

For any further detail, the entire team of the Black Sea Universities Network - International 
Permanent Secretariat remains at your disposal! 

Prof. Dr. Eden MAMUT 

Secretary General 
Black Sea Universities Network 
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